
 
 
 

WE INVITE YOU TO JOIN US: 
 

Stakeholders’ Comprehensive Needs Assessment 
 

Tuesday, March 27 @ 6:00-7:00 PM 

 
 

Coastal Plains Education Charter High School-Vidalia City-SECCA 

413 Pete Phillips Drive 

Vidalia, Georgia 30474 

912-538-3254 

 
We are seeking input from stakeholders to help us determine ways to increase student academic 

achievement.  We are asking for input from students, parents, paraprofessionals, classroom teachers, 

higher education teachers, business representatives, and community members! 
 

 

 
Coastal Plains Education Charter High School 

Distributed February 1, 2018 



 


